
 

 

March 25, 2011 
 
At its March 25th

 

 meeting, the State Council for Educator Effectiveness (SCEE) deliberated 
refined language for recommendations about a statewide scoring framework that would be used 
to assign educators to performance levels.  It also refined language for recommendations about 
the pilot phase of implementation and an appeals process.   

The Council reached consensus on the following recommendations: 
 
1. Student engagement  
2. Parent/guardian engagement  
3. Measuring student growth for use in principal evaluations  
4. Measuring professional practice for use in principal evaluations  
5. Guidelines for CDE implementation: Roles of the State Model System 
6. Guidelines for CDE implementation: Piloting the New Evaluation System 
7. State Scoring Framework  
 
 
The Council reviewed and approved modest wording changes to the following recommendations 
previously called to consensus: 
 
1. Development of student growth measures 
2. Measuring student growth for use in teacher evaluations  
 
The Council reviewed a report from the working group charged with developing initial draft of 
recommended guidelines for appeals to a second “ineffective” rating.  The Council is charged 
with delivering this recommendation to the General Assembly by January 2013.  
 
Finally, the Council reviewed and provided input into draft sections of its final report.   
 
The Council will meet again on Friday, April 8th

 
 at to review its final report.    

The Council will present its recommendations to the State Board of Education at 10:00am on 
Wednesday, April 13th

 
.  

Comments or questions may be submitted to the Council at SCEE@cde.state.co.us 
 


